Minutes of the COA Sub Committee for the building of a Senior Center Opening meeting 4.30 p.m. 1/24/2018

Present J.Osborne (Chair) Anita Wright COA representative, Kevin Cunniff, Kermit Cross and Kim Jackson

The committee reviewed the cost analysis and made a series of tentative changes suggested by the architect primarily in the Project Development Section.

It was agreed that R.Arakalian Road Commissioner should give a cost assessment for the site work to be done by his department

J.Osborne pointed out that he had a potential second source of an a independent evaluation of the cost analysis. The committee agreed to allow him to pursue this line of enquiry.